Matter 8: Sustainability Appraisal - Hearing Statement

The Salings Parish Council

The Salings Parish Council endorses the hearing statement by Malcolm Alsop, which is
submitted for Rayne but - as noted in that statement - has the support of the joint group of
local Parish Councils.

We would also note and endorse the hearing statements of CAUSE, Dr Michael Frost,
Matthew O'Connell and Steven Fidgett of Union4 Planning.

In light of the above and given our fulsome consultation submission, we have not submitted
a separate detailed hearing statement addressing the Inspector's questions.

However, as referred to in our consultation response, we will shortly be submitting a video
for the Inspector's reference.



